ArtsPark Advisory Board

June 3, 2024

City of Hollywood

2600 Hollywood Boulevard
Hollywood, FL 33020-4807
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to offer my full support for the proposal to name the ArtsPark playground after
the Chira family; particularly in honor of Max Chira. As a longstanding resident of Hollywood
for over eight decades, Max Chira's dedication to our community has been exemplary.

Max's belief in the importance of providing opportunities for the youth of our community is
truly commendable. By choosing to dedicate the playground in the ArtsPark to his family, Max
is leaving a lasting legacy that will positively impact generations to come. This act of
generosity not only reflects his deep-rooted connection to our city but also his desire to
create spaces that promote joy, playfulness, and community spirit.

Thank you for considering this proposal, and | look forward to seeing the Chira family's name
grace the ArtsPark playground as a testament to Max's enduring legacy.

Kindestgregards,
Steven Toth
Board Chair



